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Herman Spaeth demonstrating his bird house on 

the club’s newly acquired lathe. 

Herman Spaeth gave a demonstration at today’s 
September meeting of how to turn a bird house.  
Those that want the plans may go to the clubs 
website and download a color PDF version. To 
download the plans from this newsletter, click on 

the following link: 

Download Herman's Bird House Plans 

AAW Dues 
As part of the Fall 2006 membership drive, the 
AAW will be giving away a 
free Powermatic 3520B lathe to one lucky 
member who joined/renewed ONLINE. 
You can see and learn about this lathe at 
http://www.wmhtoolgroup.com/shop/index.cf
m?navPage=4&iid=6056397  
 
 
By joining on line, your correct address, 

phone, etc. will appear in the directory 

and your Journal will be mailed to the correct 
address. If you use 
the paper mail-in form, mistakes can happen 
in reading and retyping it. The 
lathe will be given away in a drawing just af-
ter January 1, 2007. To qualify 
for the drawing you must join or renew online 
using the AAW website 
join/renew feature. Members who join/renew 
by phone or by paper will NOT 
qualify for the drawing. Only members who 
join/renew online between August 
15, 2006 and January 1, 2007 will qualify. The 
free lathe includes free 
shipping up to $400.  
 
For more information, visit the AAW website 
at http://www.woodturner.org/  . 
The first time you login, use the username and 
password provided to you from 
the Fall 2006 individual AW Journal you re-
ceived. If you just joined the AAW 
for the first time, the username and password 
were provided to you either 
electronically, or via postal mail with your 
order. After you login, you 
will be prompted to create a unique username 
and password combination. 
 
John Hill - AAW Chapters and Membership 
chairman 
 
828-645-6633 
 

johnrhill@charter.net   

If you do not have a computer and need 

assistance in this, please contact Tom Mog-

ford. 

 Demonstrator Needed 
If you or someone you know is inter-
ested in giving a demonstration at our 
October 1st meeting, please contact 

Tom Mogford. 

 

Calendar 
 

The Calendar listings are an attempt 
to keep you up to date on upcoming 
MAW events, as well as other 
events of particular interest to wood-

turners. 

 

• MAW meeting:  October 1st 

• Nick Cook  2 day demo will be 

on December 9 & 10 



Dues:  

   $95.00/year, includes 
A.A.W. Membership.  Remit at 
the December meeting or by 
mail to: 

Tim Morris, Treasurer         
1673 Woodlake Circle            
Brighton, MI  48116 

 

Meetings: 

will now be held from 1 – 3 
p.m. on the first Sunday of the 
month at the workshop of: 

 

Dave Gordon 

10621 Milford Rd.  

Holly, Michigan  48442 

 

 

 

Next Meeting: 

 

October 1, 2006 
 

 

). 

 

 

  

PNick Cook Demo 

Seats are filling up for the Nick Cook demo on 
December 9th & 10th.  Two days of top notch 
demonstration by one of the AAW’s best demon-
strators.  Cost is $80.00 for both days.  This in-

cludes continental breakfast and lunch both days. 

Come join us and take a wealth of information 
home with you.   Call Tom Mogford at 810-629– 

6176 for reservations. 

MAW Web Site 
Please visit the club’s website at 

www.michiganwoodturner.org 

 

If you have a favorite turning you 
would like to have posted in the 
“GALLERY”, please email a digital 

picture to the webmaster. 

rroehrig@charter.net 

“07” Club Picnic 

Thinking ahead to next summers pic-
nic, the club decided to save the $100 
registration fee and hold the annual pic-
nic at the club’s meeting location.  
With the excellent facilities and spa-
cious grounds, this should work out 

very well. 

 

Photographs for this months “Between-
Turns” were provided by Bob Roehrig.  
If you have digital photo’s that you 
would like to have considered for use 
in the newsletter, please send them to 

the editor at: 

Photo’s 
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